
John Pierce 
 
Dear Senate Health and Welfare Committee Members, 
 
The proposal to publically fund Primary Care is a sensible way to maintain some 
momentum toward universal coverage and single payer.  I hope you will giver it 
serious consideration 
 
John Pierce 
300 Christmas Ln 
Williston, VT 05495 

 


